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Tuesday,  November 7 

Calendar  

Week 6 

Wednesday, 15th November 

Year 6 high school 
transition at NHS 

Wednesday, 15th Nov—
Friday, 17th November 

Year 4 Camp 

Friday, 17th November 

Assembly—2:30pm 

 

Week 7 

Monday, 20th November-
Friday, 24th November 

Swimming lessons 

Wednesday, 22nd 
November 

Year 6 high school 
transition at NHS 

 

Week 8 

Monday, 27th November-
Friday, 1st December 

Swimming lessons 

Wednesday, 29th November 

Year 6 high school 
transition at NHS 

Thursday 30th November 

Year 3 Sleepover 

Friday, 1st December 

Assembly—2:30pm 

Adams Street Narrandera NSW 2700 

Tel: (02) 6959 2144 Fax: (02) 6959 3274 

Email: narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website:  www.narrandera-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

“We learn and meet on Wiradjuri Country” 

 

Narrandera Public School Informer 

      Principal – Ms Susan Ruffles 

Term 4, Week 5                         Tuesday, 7th November, 2017 

KN made quiches out of eggs and vegetables from “The Patch” 

KN made 2D shapes out of paddle pop sticks and play dough. They also 

made some 3D structures. 
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LEETON SCHOOL DENTAL CLINIC 
The School Dental Clinic is available for all children aged from 0 – 18 years of 

age.  We encourage all parents to make an appointment for your child to have a 

full dental check.  Treatment at our clinic is FREE to all children who have a 

Medicare card.  To make an appointment please telephone our call centre on 

1800 450 046 
We hope to see you soon!!! 

Our School has students who are highly allergic to 

NUTS and NUT PRODUCTS 

We seek your co-operation in trying to keep our 

school NUT FREE 

Principal:   Susan Ruffles 
Assistant Principal:  Karla Jamieson 
Assistant Principal: Helen Files 
Assistant Principal: Julie-Anne Rowe 
Phone:   02 6959 2144 
Fax:   02 6959 3274 
Email Address: narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
School Website:  www.narrandera-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
Dental Clinic:  1800 450 046 
Narrandera Schools as Community Centre: 6959 3894 

It was wonderful to see a gathering of people on Friday last week for our 

Grandparents’ picnic lunch. Family can hold a special place in our lives and it is always 

a special time to connect children’s school life with members of their family.  

Staff members had a productive 3 days working alongside our partnering consultant 

Mr Ian Luscombe.  We are continuing the development of our whole school practices 

as we have been reviewing our Positive Behaviour for Learning systems and 

processes. Ian will continue his partnership with NPS next year and we hope to be 

able to offer a separate parent/carer session with Ian as well early next year. We will 

advertise more details about this as decisions are finalised. What an exciting time at 

NPS as we continue our strong focus on inclusive student learning and wellbeing. 

During the remainder of Term 4, staff members at NPS will devote a considerable 

amount of time to a range of the department’s professional learning sessions as well 

as having many local tasks and events to finalise and/or coordinate.  Our school will 

be introducing and using the ‘Learning Progressions for Literacy and Numeracy’ 

beginning 2018 and members of the leadership team will be learning more about 

these in the coming weeks prior to leading Term 1 professional learning for all 

teachers. We also have a new finance system to learn and begin using this term. These 

are just a few professional learning focuses’ that we are involved in and we hope to 

inform interested families about aspects of this new learning in 2018. Aspects of 

these will assist parents/carers to develop a stronger understanding about programs 

at NPS that support student learning.  

Have a most enjoyable week. 

Sue Ruffles 

From the Principal . . . . . . . . . . . 

SWIMMING LESSONS 

NOTES AND MONEY 

DUE 15.11.17 

 

 

School Banking 
Commonwealth Bank—Monday 

mailto:narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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Canteen News 
Specials for Recess ONLY 

 
 

Wednesday – Pineapple muffin $1 

Thursday – Mini quiche $1 

   Friday – Pizza toasties $1 
 

This is not a school based initiative and teachers will not be in attendance. 

Year 4 Camp notes and 

money are now due. 

Year 6 working 

together on 

Wednesdays with 

Mrs Curry and Mrs 

Rowe 
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Sam, Isabella, Hallie, 

Mikayla and Inneka were 

awarded a Bronze Star 

Congratulations to all the Gold 

Certificate recipients 

Class special merit award recipients 

Well done Samantha, Dean and Charlie 

on receiving a School Banner 

Middle sized merit award recipients 

Beau and Phoebe received  a 

Silver Star! 

Class attendance award 



COMMUNITY EVENTS: 
 
Australian Government Mobile Service (Centrelink, Medicare and 
Child Support)  
 Will be visiting Narrandera Park, Cadell Street, Narrandera on 

Tuesday, 28th November, 2017 at 9am until 4pm. For more 
information call 132 316 or humanservices.gov.au 

 

JOHN O’BRIEN FESTIVAL COMMITTEE 
 Bingo Night at John O’Brien Hall on Friday 24th November—6.30pm 

for 7pm start. 
 
 
 

This newsletter is 

produced with the 

support of the 

following local 

businesses:  
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2:30PM 
Friday, 17th November 


